NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Amarillo City Council

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS, THAT the City of
Amarillo, Potter and Randall County, Texas, proposes to hold two public hearings
related to extending the limits of said City to include approximately 329 acres in
Sections 65 and 66, Block 9, BS&F Survey, Randall County, Texas.

This proposed annexation area encompasses vacant land northeast of the intersection
of Helium Rd and Hollywood Rd/FM 2186 as well as segments of adjacent public rights-
of-ways. A specific description of this area is available at the offices of the Planning and
Development Services Department, at 808 S Buchanan, 2" floor, between the hours of
8 am and 5 pm, Monday thru Friday.

The first of the public hearings will be held by and before the Amarillo City Council, at
its regularly scheduled meeting on March 26, 2019, for all persons interested in the
above-proposed annexation. This first public hearing is scheduled to begin at 1:00 pm
in Council Chambers, located on the third floor of City Hall, 601 S. Buchanan St.,
Amarillo, Texas 79101.

A second public meeting will be held by and before the Amarillo City Council at its
regularly scheduled meeting on April 2, 2019 for all persons interested in the above-
proposed annexation. This second public hearing is scheduled to begin at 1:00 pm in
Council Chambers, located on the third floor of City Hall, 601 S. Buchanan St., Amarillo,
Texas 79101.

At the above said times and place all such persons interested in this proposed
annexation shall have the right to appear and be heard.



